
Dear Parents,  
 
  Welcome to Bellarmine College Preparatory.  This letter is to introduce you to our online 
health management system.  This system is used to collect and store your student’s health and 
medical information during his four years at Bellarmine.   There are many benefits to this system 
including less paperwork for parents to complete each year and having more accurate information 
that is accessible to parents and the appropriate employees at our school. The management system 
we have adopted is called Magnus Health SMR (Student Medical Record). As this is a web-based 
system, you will have continuous access to your child’s health record as well as the ability to make 
updates when needed.  

To access your Magnus Health SMR Account:  Please visit the school website and login 
into the Bellarmine PowerSchool Parent Portal (https://powerschool.bcp.org/public/) and click on 
the button titled “Magnus Health” on the bottom left under navigation. 

We ask that you enter the health information required in Magnus Health SMR by 
June 1st, 2024, if your son is planning on participating in sports*.  For all other students 
please complete by NO later than June 30th, 2024.  

 

 *Your son will not be allowed to participate in Bellarmine Athletics without a 
physical on file in Magnus. Please select “yes” to the question, “Will your child be 
participating in athletics?” under the conditional questions section to access the physical 
form and all other athletic forms. 

 

Mark Moreno                                                                                                                                         
Director of Sports Medicine  
mmoreno@bcp.org 
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